All Saints Catholic High School

Headteacher: Mr A. McGuinness

25th March 2024

Dear Parents/Carers,

As we approach the end of term and look forward to the Easter period, | am pleased to inform you that the
All Saints community continues to go from strength to strength.

I am extremely proud of the way that the vast majority of our pupils have shown great resilience, patience
and maturity, together with a sense of caring and responsibility for themselves and each other.

This term has reaffirmed my belief that our pupils, and you as parents remain ambitious for the future and
value the opportunities that education at All Saints provides.

School will finish for the term on Thursday 28th March at 12:30pm for Year 10 and 11 pupils, and at 12:45pm
for Year 7, 8 and 9 pupils. The school bus will be in operation.

We will reopen for the Spring term on Monday 15th April.

As we go to the holiday | am conscious of what an important period it is for students in Year 11 and Sixth
Form who are preparing for examinations. | know that parents will do everything that they can to create the
right climate of expectation and support to allow them to work hard and prepare to the best of their ability.
A Year 11 Easter School Plan will be shared with Pupils and Parents.

On behalf of the Governors and staff, this Easter, may we always be blessed with love, life and happiness.
May our lives be touched by the true meaning of Easter.

Yours sincerely,

Mr T McGuinness
(Headteacher)

Roughwood Drive, Northwood, Kirkby, Merseyside L33 8XF

Main: 0151477 8740 | Email: info@allsaintschs.org.uk | Website: www.allsaintschs.org.uk | Twitter: @all_saints_chs
Facebook: All Saints Catholic High School, Kirkby
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